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(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

 

May 17, 2019 
 

Tote Bags 

Thank you to Mr. & Mrs. Lin for donating tote bags for the residents. They are available at the front 

desk on a first come first served basis. One per resident, please. 

 

Laundry Room Survey 

A survey will be distributed next week asking about laundry room usage in the community. 

Completed surveys can be returned to the reception desk no later than June 7.  

 

Friendly Reminder 

With the warmer weather upon us and doors and windows open, please be mindful of the volume of 

your TV, radio or stereo. Also, if your TV is on a common wall, please be courteous with the 

volume. 

 

Raffle Baskets 

Raffle baskets will be on display in the lobby on Tuesday, May 21. Money raised from the raffle 

benefits the UPMC Senior Communities Benevolent Care Fund.  Winners will be drawn at the 

Celebrating Senior Champions Dinner on October 16. Tickets can be purchased at the reception 

desk or the marketing table beside the Auditorium. 

 

Annual Air Conditioning Maintenance 

McCarl’s will be here starting May 21 to begin air conditioning checks and filters changes for patio 

homes 101-360. This process will take approx. 2 weeks. Entrance into each patio home is 

necessary. A Sherwood Oaks staff member will accompany the technician into your home if you are 

unavailable. Questions can be directed to Greg Holt at ext. 8483.  
 

Musical Performances 

You are welcome to attend the following musical performances sponsored by Recreational Therapy.  
 

✓ Monica Mead: In the Face of Beethoven - Friday, May 24 - 2:00 PM in the Auditorium 
 

✓ Chiodi Trio: Bluegrass style music, featured music in the strip district area – Saturday,     

May 25 - 1:30 PM in the Auditorium 

   
Fourth Annual Chamber Music Concert 

The Vivo Quartet, 2018-19 winners of the Ruth Montgomery Fellowship from Chamber Music 

Pittsburgh, will be here on Saturday, June 1 at 4:30 PM in the Auditorium. They will be performing 

works by Mendelssohn, Higdon, Tchaikovsky and Shostakovich. Informational flyers are posted in 

the mail room and on the Oak Grove, Personal Care and Skilled Nursing units. 

 


